
 

Dear Mrs. Hills & Mrs. Teichert’s First Graders, 

Merry Christmas! Thank you for your kind letters.  
Mrs. Claus and I were excited to hear from your 
class.  The elves and I are very busy getting 
ready for Christmas and I am really excited that 
we will be visiting your home.  

I am very proud of you and I love bringing 
presents to little children who are kind to others, 
listen to their parents and do their best. 

Mrs. Claus has been baking Christmas cookies for 
all the elves so they have plenty of energy to 
build lots of toys. I know the elves are making 
something special for you and I am sure you are 
going to love it. 

Rudolph and all the reindeer are very happy that 
we are going to be visiting you again soon. Don’t 
forget to leave some carrots for them. 

Have a Merry Christmas! 

Santa 

 

 


